
Glen Oban Association (GOA) 
Email /Electronic Notification of HOA Business Meetings 

The Glen Oban Association uses email to keep homeowners and residents up to date 
with news and information about our community, to notify GOA members and residents 
about upcoming events and activities, and for most general communications purposes. 
However, pursuant to Section 11B-113.1 of the Maryland Homeowners Association Act, 
the homeowners and residents are required to give prior written authorization to provide 
notice of a meeting or deliver information by email / electronic transmission.  

Please complete and sign this form and email to secretary@glenobanhoa.com OR 
return to:  

Glen Oban Associa.on  
PO Box 443  
Arnold, MD 21012  

_______________________________________________________________________ 
  

Check one below:  

� I/We GIVE AUTHORIZATION to the GOA to use electronic means (EMAIL) to 
give notice to us of upcoming meetings of the Association and/or its Board of 
Directors; and we agree to not block email confirmation of receipt requests that 
accompany notices to us sent by email.  

 

� I/We DO NOT GIVE AUTHORIZATION to the GOA to use electronic means 
(EMAIL) to give notice to us of upcoming meetings of the Association and/or its 
Board of Directors. Please send all such notices to us by first class mail.  

 
Homeowner #1 Homeowner #2 (if applicable) 

Full Legal Name  
 

Full Legal Name  

Signature  
 

Signature  

Primary Email Address (print legibly)  
 

Email Address (print legibly)  

Cell Number  Cell Number  

  
Street Address  

Mailing Address (if different)  

Home Phone (if applicable)  

 


